

La Sindaca

RA/32827

Dal Campidoglio, 07-06-2021

Dear Meyon.

I would like to congratulate you most warmly on your election as Mayor of Zagreb and I wish you all the best for the very important tasks that lie ahead of you for this important office.

I am really glad to notice that the general lines of your programme refers to transparency, social inclusion of citizens and especially to a great attention to the environment which I agree with to a large extent. I hope that many possibilities may arise, in the near future, to work together on these important issues, strengthening the bilateral relations between our Cities.

Furthermore, I trust that you will continue on the great effort of Zagreb to foster the dialogue between the European Cities within the EU framework, in order to face the new challenges of our cities in these difficult times, working together for a green and just recovery from Covid-19.

Wishing you all the best for your new appointment, I do hope to have the opportunity to meet you soon personally in the near future.

yours sincoly

Virginia Raggi

Mr. Tomislav Tomašević Mayor of Zagreb